
Second Grade Newsletter 
Week of  -  Jan 16, 2023 Jan 20, 2023

Mrs. Carr, Mr. Elmore, Mrs. Kovacs, Ms. Ledek, Mrs. McQueary, Ms. Poole 
 

Families, 
Hope that you enjoyed your long weekend! Please read below for information about what 
we are learning next week! 
 
What We are Learning: 
 
Language Arts 

●​ Next week, we will be finishing our Module in EL on Fossils and Paleontology! 
Students will be celebrating our learning by adding color to their drawings, typing 
up their paleontologist narratives, and sharing their work with others. 

 
Math 

●​ In math, students will be revisiting adding and subtracting 10/100 to three digit 
numbers. 

●​ Students will also be practicing with adding three, two-digit numbers using 
strategies. 

 
Science/Social Studies 

●​ In science, students will be continuing to learn about the states of matter, 
specifically with comparing volume.  

 
Positivity Project: 

●​ This week in our Positivity Project/morning meeting we are exploring the character 
phrase - OPM Knowing My Words and Actions Affect Others 

●​ Family Letter for the week of January 23-27th - OPM-Knowing My Words and 
Actions Affect Others - The password for each P2 for Families page is simply: P2 

 
Important Dates: 

●​ January 26th: End of 2nd Quarter 
●​ January 27th: No School, Teacher Workday 
●​ January 31st: Backwards Day! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/145aLVgnPzy7aa8uUYNcr_NoUYO5EnCe7sLxVKSVBySU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zdEv74p9sjlWmlPtYiMetIUu1dlr21Q38doKbHmAxfE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zdEv74p9sjlWmlPtYiMetIUu1dlr21Q38doKbHmAxfE/edit?usp=sharing


●​ February 10th: Report Cards Go Home 
 


